
March 6, 2019

Via Email

Ayindé Rudolph, Ed.D.
Superintendent
Mountain View Whisman School District 
1400 Montecito Ave. 
Mountain View, CA 94043

Re: Response to present at 3/7/19 MVWSD Board Meeting

Superintendent Rudolph: 

We are in receipt of the District letters requesting a presentation at the MVWSD board meeting 
on 3/7/19. In response to this request, we will attend the meeting and present.

Thank you,
 

Jennifer Anderson-Rosse
Founding Head of School, BMV
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